Freshman Cup Basketball League

Anticipation and excitement filled the South Gymnasium once again on December 23, 2009 as
the international students faced off against the School of Electronic, Information and Electrical
Engineering on the basketball court. The international students led the scoreboard in the first
half and maintained the advantage by strengthening defense on the second half, defeating its
opponent 55:35. Looks like the championship trophy will remain with the international student

for another year!
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